
 

Ryedale Primary Choir  

Following a series of music holiday clubs held over the past year, we’re now 
looking for new members to join an exciting choir for children aged 7 to 11 
across Ryedale. The free music sessions (mostly during school holidays) will 

allow children to meet and sing with professional musicians, and perform each 
year as part of the prestigious Ryedale Festival.  

 

Next Rehearsal 

Friday 2nd June 2023   
10am to 3pm  

Pickering Community Junior School, YO18 8AJ 
Bring packed lunch, snack and full water bottle – no nuts or glass 

------------------------------------------- 
Friday 14th July 2023 

4.30pm-8pm Workshop with the Kings Singers and concert 
St Peters Church. Norton, YO17 9AE  

Bring packed tea and full water bottle – no nuts or glass 

------------------------------------------- 

To book a place please complete the following form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/sT8G9fWWBr  

Please get in touch with any questions or queries: 
info@rsmf.org.uk, 01904 557297 

https://forms.office.com/e/sT8G9fWWBr
mailto:info@rsmf.org.uk

